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MINUTES OF A MEETING OF A LICENSING SUB-COMMITTEE
23 August 2005 (10.40am — 10.55am)

Present:
COUNCILLORS:
Conservative Group Peter Gardner (Chairman), Alexandra Smith

Residents’ Group Owen Ware

Mr S Vaughan the Designated Premises Supervisor was present on behalf of
the applicant, Greene King Brewing & Retailing Ltd,

Paul Campbell (Havering Licensing) Derron Jarell (Legal advisor to the Sub-
Committee) and Grant Soderberg (Clerk) were also present.

The Chairman advised those present of action to be taken in the event of
emergency evacuation of the Town Hall becoming necessary.

THE ARCHERS PUBLIC HOUSE — APPLICATION TO VARY A PREMISES
LICENCE

The Sub-Committee received a report outlining the application that was
presented by the Licensing Officer.

The premises were currently permitted to open Monday to Sunday 10.00
hours to 23.00 hours, Christmas Day 12.00 hours to 15.00 hours and 19.00
hours to 22.30 hours and New Years Eve 10.00 hours to 23.00 hours New
Years Day.

The Sub-Committee noted that there were no representations by members of
the public who lived in the vicinity of the premises or on a transitory route from
the venue.

The Sub-Committee had also been provided with a copy letter and an email
from the applicant to the police and licensing office, stating that the applicant
accepted the comments from the police and had addressed their objections by
amending the application to:

‘remove extensions for non standard dates”, but they requested that bank
holiday extensions should remain.

As such, the police were satisfied that the applicant had addressed their

concerns and that as agreement now existed, were no longer objecting to the
amended application.

S:\BSSADMIN\licensing\Sub-committees\minutes\2005\050823 Archers.doc



2M
Licensing Hearing, 1 September 2005

As the police had been the only objector to the application and this had been
addressed, the Sub-Committee RESOLVED, that the application submitted by
Greene King Brewing & Retailing Ltd. for a transfer of the existing licence be
granted. The Sub-Committee also RESOLVED to grant permission for the
variation to hours as agreed between the applicant and the police as follows:

Hours the premises are open to the public:

Monday to Sunday 10.00 hours to 00.30 hours of
the morning following
Supply of alcohol:
Monday to Sunday 10.00 hours to 00.00 hours

Furthermore the Sub-Committee set the following conditions:

The function room is to close at 00.00 hours.

The whole premises is to close by 00.30 hours.

Seasonal variations were granted.

The additional hour “proceeding and preceding day before a bank
holiday” is granted under Greene King's explanation that it means the
day before the bank holiday and the bank holiday itself.

Chairman

Date



